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New Left Turn Lane at Alberni Highway (Highway 4A) 
 
A new left turn lane on the Alberni Highway will be added for access to properties at 587 Alberni Highway, 
Buckerfield’s Parksville and Emco Waterworks, for northbound traffic coming into the City of Parksville. By 
providing a separate left turn lane, vehicles will be able to access the properties more safely while also 
improving roadway capacity.  
 
The work is being regulated by the City, funded by properties adjacent to the City’s boundary and the 
engineering design and construction managed by Newcastle Engineering Ltd. This new left turn lane will allow 
for safer vehicle access to properties located just outside the City’s boundary in the Regional District of 
Nanaimo. 
 
The construction zone will be 250 metres in length and traffic control personnel will direct vehicles through the 
area. As with many construction projects, there will be some inconvenience and your cooperation and patience 
are appreciated during this time. Construction is planned to begin July 27 and expected to complete near the 
end of August.  
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